
POLICY on Safety Number 2.25 

6/12 (11/15) 7/18, 7/19  

Carl Sandburg College is committed to providing employees with a safe and healthful 

workplace. It is the policy of the College that employees report unsafe conditions and do not 

perform work tasks if the work is considered unsafe. Employees must report all accidents, 

injuries, and unsafe conditions to their supervisors. No such report will result in retaliation, 

penalty, or other disincentive. 

The College will provide affected employees a Hazard Communication Program including 

information on the contents of the OSHA Hazard Communications standard, the hazardous 

properties of chemicals with which they work, safe handling procedures and measures to take 

to protect themselves from these chemicals. 


